
August 2022
Dear Franconia First Grader,

Hi!  My name is Mrs. Gojeski and I CAN NOT WAIT to be your 1st grade 
teacher this year!  You are going to love first grade! This year you are going to 
grow so much as a reader, writer, and mathematician!  You will also learn more 
about being a good friend and how to be a problem solver!

I want to learn all about you, but first, I need to tell you a few things about 
myself!  I live in Pennsburg with my husband Bryan, our daughter Adeline, and son 
Theo.  I’m sure you will hear lots of silly stories about them this year!!  I love to do 
crafts, read, and play the cello in my free time.  This summer I went to the beach 
and had a lot of other fun adventures!   I can't wait to get to know you, hear about 
your summer, and start our year together!

Here are a few things that will help you to be ready on the first day.  First, 
please bring a healthy snack for you to eat every day so that you have plenty of 
energy to grow and learn.  Second, make sure you have lunch with you or lunch 
money in your account. Third, talk to someone at home about your dismissal plan 
so that you know how you are getting home on the first day of school. Please 
wear a nametag with your first and last name, and how you are getting home (bus 
#, Kids Kare or car rider).

This is going to be an exciting year 
filled with learning adventures!  We are 
going to have a lot of fun learning and 
growing together!  I can’t wait to get to 
know you better!  Have a fantastic rest of 
your summer!!  See you soon!

Your First Grade Teacher,

Mrs. Gojeski


